
   

 

 Postponement of Reopening of Outdoor Swimming Pool  

   

 In view of the unstable weather forecasted in the coming weekend and for the safety 
concerns, we will keep the Indoor Swimming Pool open until early next week.  Please 
watch out when will the Outdoor Swimming Pool be resumed service. 

 

   

 If you require any further information, please call 2358-8586 or send email to 
sports@ust.hk. 

 

   

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 
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